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People with time for Children 

 

 
19th May 2017 

 
Dear All, 
 
Summer Fair – Saturday 17th June 2017 2.00 – 4.00 
 
Once again it is time to organise our annual Summer Fair which is our main fund raising event of the 
year for the School and the newly established Pre-School. 
 
This year we are raising funds towards Sports Kit and Equipment, Early Years and Pre-School Equipment. 
 
Our Summer Fair will be held on Saturday 17th June from 2.00 – 4.00. We are planning up to 24 stalls 
which will include the popular chocolate/sweet tombola, skittles, jazzy jar tombola, BBQ, face painting,  
and raffle to name a few. We will also be visited by a group of Storm Troopers! As always we are asking 
for people to assist with running stalls, setting up and tidying away on the day. If you have some time to 
help on the day or before please contact Shelley Averis, Marie Williams, Emma Tattersall or call into the 
school office. – Thank you. 
 
Our non-uniform days this year will be: 
 
Friday 26th May 
We are asking for donations of chocolate and sweets. Our theme for the day will be Pyjamas. 
 
Friday 9th June 
Donations of Jazzy Jars – fill a clean jam jar with sweets etc. Our theme for the day will be Wigs/ Hats / 
Funky Hair. 
 
Friday 16th June 
Donations of Bottles for the tombola or cakes for the refreshment stall. Our theme for the day is Fancy 
Dress or non uniform. 
 
We will be issuing raffle tickets in the next few day and ask that you sell them to family, friends and 
neighbours, we have some fantastic prizes and once again we have the support from the local business’ 
in Littledean and the surrounding area.  
 
Thank you for continuing to help us support the School. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Friends  


